
As we move into December and our final three weeks of this very busy

school term, we would like to remind everyone to ensure that children

have coats with them each day to combat the colder weather. We would

also like to remind parents that with the obvious exception of guide dogs,

dogs are not allowed on school grounds even if being carried!

Míle Buíochas
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Congratulations to our two winners of last

month’s Holy Cross Way Raffle which was

focusing on “Include All”. The full list of

nominees is included later in the Nuachtlitir –

we are very proud of you all! Unfortunately

the weather conspired against us on Thursday

for our buddy games in the yard – we will try

again this week as part of Include All month!
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Parents Association Raffle

The Parents Association Christmas Raffle will be taking place on
Thursday 19th December in the school.

Our Parents Association would like to say a massive thank you to our
Holy Cross families and local businesses who have been extremely
generous with their donation of prizes for this year’s raffle. Some of
the top prizes are listed below and we will have a full list of prizes in
next week’s Nuachtlitir!

1st Prize – XBOX Series S Console with 1 Year Game Pass

Other fantastic prizes include
11 inch Samsung Tablet

€200 Dundrum Town Centre Voucher
Photostudio Vouchers

€100 Tesco and SuperValu vouchers
Deluxe Video Maker Kit and other toys

Beauty, Drinks and Christmas hampers and much more!

Funds raised from the PA Raffle will go directly to the school to help
fund initiatives and improvements for the children in Holy Cross to
enjoy for years to come. As always, your support is very much
appreciated. Tickets for the raffle will be distributed to families later
in the week. Each child will receive two books of tickets with a
maximum of four books of tickets for families with more than one
child in the school. We would appreciate it if all sold and unsold tickets
could be returned by Monday 16th December.
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Holy Cross Way Nominees

Congratulations to all of our nominees for last month’s Holy Cross Way
Raffle on the theme of Include All. These children were selected by their
teachers because they set a great example in making everyone feel included
in our school. They deserve great credit – maith sibh!

The theme for December will be Community.

Some photos of our Include All 
buddy art lessons last Thursday
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